
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMO 
 
Re: Property Inspection Selection – Technical Insurance Services 
 
To: Selected Members of NPIP, CIAW, SIAW, USIP, or WCRG 
 
From: Clear Risk Solutions, Risk Management Department  
 
 
Clear Risk Solutions is the pool administrator of Washington risk pools that provide property and/or 
general liability coverage to pool members. As part of their administrative services, Clear Risk Solutions 
will select member organizations on behalf of the pool throughout the year to receive a property 
inspection at one or more locations. 
 
Inspections are a typical request from coverage providers to ensure they have the necessary information 
to provide coverage. Clear Risk Solutions utilizes Technical Insurance Services to perform pool 
inspections. To maximize efficiency, Technical Insurance Services representatives will contact 
selected pool members directly to set up a time that works best for both parties. 
 
When a member organization is selected for inspection, Clear Risk Solutions makes every effort to inform 
both the member organization and any broker representatives in advance. However, there are instances 
where a member may receive the inspection agency’s communication first. Rest assured, Technical 
Insurance Services is a trusted partner, and they have been engaged by Clear Risk Solutions to carry out 
inspections on behalf of the risk pool.   
 
Technical Insurance Services may also request additional contact information from members to ensure 
an efficient and smooth inspection process. We sincerely appreciate the cooperation of our members and 
brokers with such requests. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our team directly at 509-754-2027 
or email our risk management teammates at riskhelp@chooseclear.com. We value clarity and 
transparency, and we are happy to address any questions that may arise.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to our continued partnership!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Clear Risk Solutions team 
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